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LEINO PARK WATER DISTRICT 

PWS# 2332005 
 

Our Public Water System has no Lead, Galvanized Requiring 
Replacement (GRR) or Unknown Service Lines 

 
On November 24, 2024 MassDEP received Leino Park Water District's request 
for approval to release a statement that our system has no service lines of 
Lead, Galvanized Requiring Replacement (GRR) or unknown materials. This 
statement is based on the results of a service line inventory that was developed 
using the following verification method(s): 
 
☒ Field Inspection by PWS 
☒ Records Review 
☐ Statistical Analysis 
☐ Customer Self-Identification 
☐ Sequential Monitoring  
☐ Other(s) MassDEP-Approved Method(s): 
 
Disclaimer: This statement is based on the initial service line inventory for our 
system as required by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) under the 
Lead and Copper Rule Revisions. Final approval of this statement will be based 
on a final review of the service line inventory.  
 
This document may be found at www.leinopark.org/news/news.html and will be 
updated as required by DEP. 
 

For information on all service lines in the Leino Park Water District contact 
Derek Knerr - Water System Operator 
lpwd@leinopark.org  or  (978) 874-1036 


